THE R. E. HOLLAND CO.

HIGH CLASS OFFICE APPLIANCES

Mr, J. G. H. Bergeron, Secretary,
Royal Commissidon on Indian Affairs,
517 Belmont House,
Viotoria, B. Q.
Dear 8ir:-
We are in receipt of your night lettergram regarding
receipt in Wmdpliocate on account of Cheek Writer.
We regret this was omitted and enclose same herewith.

Hote you mention the amount as $45.70, Our account

amounted to $45.00 only, and this amount was received from you.

Very truly yours,

The R. E. an %
Pe
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